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As a U.S. and Oregon citizen, I have a right to reasonable security from government 

scrutiny. Current law gives law enforcement adequate guidance concerning use of 

surveillance methods, including drones, and including exigent situations. Please don't 

reduce our rights by giving law enforcement greater freedom to observe us without 

warranty or oversight. Please vote "no" to SB 238A. 

 

This is not the time to weaken our civil liberties and our protections against intrusive 

government. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to make my views known. 

 

Johan Maurer, Portland, Oregon. 


